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IMPORTANT THINGS TO KNOW…

● Our Fall Fundraiser is still going. We passed our original goal 
of $20,000 and are hoping to stretch it to $25,000 Thank you 
to all of those that have already shared and donated! 
https://pledgestar.com/sps/

● The St. Vincent de Paul Society of St. Patrick/St. Monica is 
asking that we help “Stock the Box” during the week of 
10/28-11/1. Please check out the flyer in this newsletter for 
more details. 

● Next week we will have an 11:30 DISMISSAL on 10/24 and 
NO SCHOOL on 10/25  for Parent Teacher Conferences.

● We are planning an alumni event for later this school year 
and are inviting alumni and parents to submit testimonials. 
Please share this link to get the word out.  Link to Submit 
Testimonial

● Our Girls Basketball program is now in its 25th season. Here 
is a link to a special spirit wear store to help celebrate. 25th 
Season Store

● It’s almost time to to put those school shorts away. NO 
SHORTS starting 11/1 .

● Friday, 11/1, is All Saints Day, a holy day of obligation. Our 1st 
graders will be performing their saint presentations 
following all school mass that morning.

● Don’t forget you can always complete the linked form for 
any academic, behavioral or personal/social issues. 
Counselor Referral Form 

https://pledgestar.com/sps/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScP5D9f_FguEory70iRAI21Pr7d2ctH2yDo4y7m8gker0TIuA/viewform?fbclid=IwY2xjawF-QBZleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHa-fgBCtVZ8Px2caD1pHLvMP9jlt0e71LxjrfTAlCytk3_HICEz5TJrHAg_aem_JVe6kRF6jLG7JqEs4M451Q
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScP5D9f_FguEory70iRAI21Pr7d2ctH2yDo4y7m8gker0TIuA/viewform?fbclid=IwY2xjawF-QBZleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHa-fgBCtVZ8Px2caD1pHLvMP9jlt0e71LxjrfTAlCytk3_HICEz5TJrHAg_aem_JVe6kRF6jLG7JqEs4M451Q
https://stp-basketball-25years.itemorder.com/shop/home/?fbclid=IwY2xjawF-YNpleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfqM4XBHn1fh7G7lFw_15B2TvQtv-ElHEveVIHqSnPJjVvIZ3MC5qWb3vg_aem_F_AhBf5Uq-_MhusW3FYeSA
https://stp-basketball-25years.itemorder.com/shop/home/?fbclid=IwY2xjawF-YNpleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHfqM4XBHn1fh7G7lFw_15B2TvQtv-ElHEveVIHqSnPJjVvIZ3MC5qWb3vg_aem_F_AhBf5Uq-_MhusW3FYeSA
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1joeVVi4xjIg8Xe4-FSKdIf5c1nb1sSCaLswmw96IayA/viewform?edit_requested=true


Good
Disciples

Parents, let us know if  you catch someone being a Good 
Disciple. We would love to share it in a future issue!

While everyone else was lining 
up at the end of PE to head 

inside, Mary (3rd) and Gus (4th) 
noticed that the PE equipment 

was a disorganized mess. They 
worked together to clean it up 
and get it ready for the next 

class. Way to go!!

A.J. invited Lincoln to watch 
her play basketball. They 
met through the prayer 

partner program. He and his 
mother have come to the last 
two home basketball games. 
One of the best things about 
St. Pat’s is the relationships 
that are built between the 

different grades! 



More Good
Disciples

On their way to school, the Reed family came across 
a stray dog. They decided to pick it up and have it 

checked for a microchip. They found out who the dog 
belonged to and returned it to its thankful owners. 

These dog lovers might have been late to school, but 
they saved one of God's creatures! 

We have had some of our amazing teachers and parents jump in to help out 
out recently! Realizing that All Saints' Day mass is just around the corner, Mrs. 

Schlack jumped into action to help the 5th grade plan their mass while Mrs. 
Harris is on leave. On top of that, Mr. Kurt Draeger was eager to help with 

resources he shared. While Mrs. Briggs is out, we had some special helpers in 
the preschool. Ms. Ada (our Spanish teacher), and Mrs. Tammy and Mrs. Alyssa 

(our mom librarians) all volunteered to help keep our littlest Irish on track!

Thank you 
Mrs. 

Johannsen for 
always making 

the state 
qualifier 
locker 

posters!



Dickson
Mounds

4th Grade at Dickson 
Mounds

The 4th grade 
learned about life 

here in Illinois from 
1200 BC through 
today as part of 

their Illinois state 
history unit.



Recent
Spanish
Events

Kindergarten 
learned about 

el día del 
descubrimiento 
de América el 12 
de Octubre de 

1492

We celebrated Hispanic 
Heritage Month!



Choir

If you haven’t been to 
an all school mass 

recently, we invite you 
to come join us every 
Friday at 8:15 AM. Our 
student choir led by 

their director and 
student and parent 
accompanists do a 

beautiful job leading 
the students in song 

each week!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FWONnosTYDMPg
FaDjBYrb_sMQD4a7uQc/view?usp=drive_link

https://docs.google.com/file/d/1FWONnosTYDMPgFaDjBYrb_sMQD4a7uQc/preview
https://docs.google.com/file/d/1FWONnosTYDMPgFaDjBYrb_sMQD4a7uQc/preview
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FWONnosTYDMPgFaDjBYrb_sMQD4a7uQc/view?usp=drive_link


Fire
Safety

October is Fire Prevention Month. Thank you to our local heroes for 
stopping by to talk about fire safety with our young Irish.



PND
Visit

Did you know Peoria Notre Dame hosts 
our 4th through 8th grade students once 

each year for special events? Our 8th 
graders recently attended a morning 

where PND student ambassadors planned 
fun activities including a Driver's Ed 

blindfolded course, theology & world 
language games, and engineering 

structures out of various materials!



Service 
Opportunities

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4CAFAA2FA57-51529829-clean?useFullSite=true#/

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D45A9A822AAF58-50948941-septoct#/

New this year, 5th-8th grade students please consider signing up 
to clean up the gym after home basketball and volleyball games, 

and you will be allowed in that night’s game for free! 7th & 8th 
grade students are allowed to use one of these as a confirmation 

project. We are looking for 3 students for each home game. 
Sign up link is below. Thank you!

Families, please consider signing up to greet and bring up the gifts 
at weekend masses. This is a great opportunity to serve the parish 

together as a family. Sign up link is below. Thank you!

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4CAFAA2FA57-51529829-clean?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0A4CAFAA2FA57-51529829-clean?useFullSite=true#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0D45A9A822AAF58-50948941-septoct#/


https://youtu.be/gFf2gTbM_7U




IRISH
Athletics



IRISH
Athletics

IESA GIRLS SECTIONAL XC MEET

2 miles
Place out of 

51

Emily Clift 0:13:14.0 3
Sadie Gorsage 0:14:16.2 10
Kate McDougall 0:14:37.0 16

Brynn Reed 0:15:01.0 22
Teresa Engstrom 0:15:05.0 24

Isla Cardillo 0:15:07.5 25
Ella Reed 0:15:20.0 26



IRISH
Athletics

IESA BOYS SECTIONAL XC MEET

2 miles
Place out of 

59

Mason Schlack 0:13:56.7 33
Traver Strauser 0:14:03.9 35

Matthew Stevenart 0:16:20.5 48
Ansel Strauser 0:15:56.3 47

Leo Nolte 0:17:17.3 51
Grant Swearingen 0:17:31.6 54

Xavier Williams 0:19:31.9 57



IRISH
Athletics

7th Grade Girls Basketball 
Peoria-Area Tournament

2nd place (2-1)

8th Grade Girls Basketball 
All-Saints Tournament

1st place

IN Jesus’ NAME WE PLAY & PRAY



            The mission of St. Patrick School is to foster the spiritual growth and 

academic life of its students, faculty, and staff and to teach children, with the 

cooperation of parents, a Catholic way of life.

Upcoming
Dates














